
 

   

 
 

Press release 

Distinguished cluster leader joins the Observatory team 
14 February 2011 

STOCKHOLM, Sweden 

The Center for Strategy and Competitiveness (CSC) at the Stockholm School of Economics are 

adding an eminent cluster practitioner to its organisation. Mr Mats Williams, CEO of The Paper 

Province, is joining the Observatory team where he will function as a link between the Observatory 

and other actors in the world of European clusters and cluster policy. 

– We are very pleased to have Mats Williams in our organisation. Under his leadership, The Paper 

Province has evolved into a world-class cluster. His knowledge, experience and practical insights will 

be an invaluable addition to our capabilities, says Professor Örjan Sölvell, Director of CSC.  

The Paper Province was initiated in 1999 and is a cluster organisation for paper- and pulp industry in 

the Swedish region of Värmland and surrounding areas. The cluster organisation is owned and 

managed by some 90 member firms active in more than 100 countries. 

-ENDS- 
For more information 
Dr Örjan Sölvell, Project Coordinator, The European Cluster Observatory 
Tel. +46 8 736 9049 
Email: Orjan.Solvell@hhs.se  
Mr Mats Williams, CEO, The Paper Province 
Tel: +46 70 627 4942 

 

Notes for editors  
The European Cluster Observatory (www.clusterobservatory.eu) is an online platform that provides a single access point to 
information and analysis of clusters and cluster policy in Europe (www.clusterobservatory.eu).  
Neither the European Commission nor any person acting on behalf of the Commission is responsible for the way in which 
information contained in this publication may be used. 
This publication is financed under the Competitiveness and Innovation Framework Programme (CIP) which aims to encourage 
the competitiveness of European enterprises. 


	Press release
	Distinguished cluster leader joins the Observatory team

